
A Holiday Favorite...

The Mount Airy Museum of Regional History is planning once again to open its doors to the
community when it hosts the annual Holiday Open House.

  

This year’s event is set for Dec. 15, from 10 a.m., until 5 p.m., and admission is free, according
to Executive Director Matt Edwards.

  

Edwards said the open house is one of his favorite events throughout the year.

  

“This is the museum’s annual gift to the community,” he said. “This free annual event is a great
opportunity to come and see the museum decorated and spruced up for the holiday season.”

  

During the event, visitors can tour four floors of museum exhibits, browse themed Christmas
trees, shop for holiday gifts and enjoy light refreshments and live holiday music.

  

Read more: Mount Airy News - A holiday favorite…
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http://mtairynews.com/view/full_story/20955388/article-A-holiday-favorite%E2%80%A6#ixzz2DYXyTOHI

